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This school year Portland Public Schools is performing follow-up radon testing at selected locations. 
Per Oregon Health Authority guidelines, all locations which had initial test results at or above 4 
pCi/l but less than 8 pCi/l will be tested using long-term monitors (pictured below). These monitors 
will be placed by a representative of PBS Engineering and Environmental, a badged contractor and 
will be left in place for the majority of the school year.  
 
 
Please do not move or otherwise disturb these devices.  
 
 
If you have questions, please direct them to the PPS department of Health & Safety at 503-916-3331. 
 
 

 
 


